
April 10 and 11, students 
will decide the future of the 
K-State Student Union.

THE NEED 
• Opened in 1956, the Union is 
suffering from major structural 
deterioration.  

• With climbing enrollment 
numbers, the student body has 
outgrown the building.

THE OPPORTUNITY 
• A $25 million renovation 
would create more space 
for students, including study 
areas, meeting spaces, student 
organization offices and 
recreational areas. It would also  
enhance retail, dining and event 
space to increase revenue. 

• Current plans would create 
a new southwest entrance and 
simplify the building’s layout.
THE LEGACY 
• YOU can ensure that future 
generations benefit from the 
Union and leave your mark. 
Since its founding, the Union 
has been funded by students for 
students.

HOW WILL IT BE 
ACCOMPLISHED?
APRIL 10 AND 11, VOTE 
YES for a $20 increase in the 
semester privilege fee (beginning 
fall 2014). This is equivalent to 
less than a half percent increase 
in overall tuition.

Visit k-state.edu/yourunion for more details!

Vote

YESto supportYOUR
UNION.


